
South West Coast Path Signage 

Information Classification: PUBLIC 

 
Dear Edmund,.  Hope you are well, this sounds an interesting project and would be delighted to see this 
happen.   To that end i have copied in the team in the office at Looe Town Council to get this on the agendas of 
the relevant committees for consideration 
 
Regards 
 
Councillor Armand Toms 
Looe East and Deviock 
36 Trenant Road, East Looe, Cornwall PL131EP 
Telephone 01503 264823 or 07398994834 
 
The real Shipton Abbott 

 
From: Edmund Wilson <edmundwilson22@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, December 2, 2023 8:24:10 PM 
To: Cllr Armand Toms <cllr.armand.toms@cornwall.gov.uk>; James Lundy 
<james.lundy@looetowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: South West Coast Path - Signs in and through East and West Looe.  
  

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email which was sent from outside of Cornwall Council's network. Do not click 

links, open attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Do not provide 
any login or password details if requested. 

Gentlemen. 
  
As you may know I am a local volunteer on the Polperro to Portwrinkle section of the path for the 
South West Coast Path Association which exists to promote the use of and safeguard the viability of 
the path.  
  
As such, I have, with the South Cornwall Coast volunteer and the Association’s professional Trails 
Officer been investigating complaints of poor, misleading or missing signs throughout Looe. We have 
put up some temporary directional signs where possible and particularly on the section from Fore 
Street East Looe to the steps down into Millendreath. 
  
The Trails Officer has requested new approved timber signs in on the eastern  and western sides of 
Looe and is in touch with Cormac over this. 
  
We need to improve the signage throughout the town and bearing in mind the Conservation areas 
we would appreciate discussing these improvements with you and the Town Council. I have had an 
informal meeting with East Looe Town Trust over the additional problems of vehicles driving along 
the path from Plaidy Lane to East Cliff which again we would like to see solved. 
  
I would be most grateful if you would consider these issues and perhaps give me some dates when 
we could all meet up and go through the individual problems and find solutions appropriate to all 
interested parties. 
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Many thanks, 
  
Edmund 
Tel: 264080. 
  
  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 
  
This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to 
you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-
mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording 
and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is 
the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority 
will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.  
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